
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Survey Work Along Prince Edward County Line 
with Amelia and Nottoway Counties

The County of Prince Edward is notifying property owners who have 
parcels that lie along the Prince Edward County – Amelia County line and the 
Prince Edward County – Nottoway County line that between January 15, 2024 
and April 15, 2024 surveyors from the engineering firm, Hurt & Proffitt, will be 
conducting field work to survey and establish the location of the legal county 
boundary as established by the Virginia General Assembly.

This field survey will require surveyors to work along the county line, 
therefore any owners of land along the line may see surveyors working in the 
area. No permanent monuments will be established on private property and 
no damage will be caused to private property. The boundary will be located 
and permanent monuments will be installed at specific road crossings for 
future reference. 

The Prince Edward County Board of Supervisors believes this work is 
important and in the best interest of the public. It will also end the uncertainty 
for voting, taxation, etc. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Prince Edward County Administrator’s Office at 434-392-8837.


